Acklin, Tim

From: robin schmidt <robinrs1605@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 7:44 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: lighting of Green Island tennis complex

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Tim - Thanks for the opportunity to send a note of support for the City of La Crosse to fund the lighting of the Green
Island tennis complex in the 2021 budget. Tennis is a sport that can be played by all ages - | started at the age of 4 and
my parents played well into their 80's. It's also a sport in which those from all economic backgrounds can enjoy, with
little investment other than a tennis racket and tennis balls. Opportunities to play in the evenings is important for those
with jobs and other responsibilities during the day. Please pass on my email of support for funding the lighting and
expanding the tennis opportunities in the La Crosse area.

Best.

Robin Schmidt



